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February 8, 2016 

 

Brian Gregory 

City of Columbus, DoT  

1111 East Broad St-3rd Floor 

Columbus, Ohio 43215 

 

RE: Request for Proposal, Data Migration Services SA005116 

 

 

Motorola Solutions, Inc. ("Motorola") is pleased to be providing the Data Migration 

services in response to the City of Columbus’ Request for Proposal for Data Migration 

Services to Motorola’s PremierOne Records Management System.  Motorola agrees to 

extend the term of the agreement for an additional 12 months beyond the March 5, 2016 

contract ending date.  The extension is to allow for additional testing and a final extract 

and import of the legacy data.   

 

As a global leader in providing public safety applications and integrated communications 

solutions, Motorola appreciates your interest in our company and its products and 

services. If you have any questions or require additional information, please contact Sean 

Kostelnik at 954-292-3486 (Cell) or Andre Simenauer at 734-652-5663 (office/cellular).  

 

We thank you for this opportunity to participate in Data Migration Services project.  

 

Sincerely,  

 

 
 

Andre Simenauer 

Account Manager, Central Region 

Smart Public Safety Solution Sales 


